CAL STATE

EAST BAY

Office of the President

April 18, 2019

STARS Steering Committee

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE)
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102

Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Committee Members,

On behalf of California State University, East Bay, (CSUEB) | am extremely pleased to present our

university’s Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System (STARS) report for review.

Led by the Director of Sustainability, Jillian Buckholz, our team has diligently compiled the data
throughout 2018. Through wide-ranging collaboration across the University’s divisions, the work being
presented is reflective of CSUEB’s continued commitment to sustainability over a number of years. The
process of preparing the STARS Report inspired participants on our campus as we imagine and think
about future goals and our unique opportunity and role in preserving our planet. We look forward to the

continued achievements our campus will make on its path towards sustainability.

To the best of my ability, | have verified all aspects of the submitted information. CSUEB is committed in
joining fellow CSU campuses in the STARS program as not just participants, but leaders in progressing

towards a greener future.

Sincerely,
Ly M. sbb

Leroy M. rishita

President, California State University, East Bay
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